New School Board Members

In the first school board meeting of the year, three new school board members took the oath office to serve on the Kane County Board of Education. During this first meeting, the board elected Dr. LoRal Linton to serve as Board President and Brian Goulding as Vice-President. The Board also accepted committee assignments to each of the following organization and boards: Dr. LoRal Linton and Karen Kelly will serve on the District Audit Committee, Kane Foundation Board: Lisa Livingston, Southwest Applied Technical College Board: Danny Little, Local Interagency Council (LIC): Lisa Livingston. Additional committee assignments will be discussed in future board meetings. The Board recently attended training provided by the Utah School Boards Association (USBA) for current and new board members. We would like to thank Karla Johnson for administering the oath of office for the new board members. We welcome the new school board members to the Board of Education and look forward to working with them in the future.

